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Bill Analysis 

 

HB 2365 creates the Oklahoma Supplier Diversity Initiative. The program shall provide a 

resource for state agencies and private businesses to utilize diverse firms in procurement 

opportunities to encourage growth in the economy. To qualify for the program, a business must 

have less than 500 total employees, an annual revenue equal to or less than $25 million, and be a 

certified entity as outlined in the measure. Qualifying enterprises may register with the Office of 

Management and Enterprise Services.  
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